

Mazatlán, Sinaloa, México, October 25, 2014

Dear Tres Islas Orphanage Fund Donors,

On behalf of the board of directors and each girl who lives at FloreSer, we are honored to write this letter to thank each of you for continuing to support the mission of FloreSer and help our girls.

Writing this letter allows us to share with each of you the many contributions you made through the Tres Islas Orphanage Fund to each of the 15 girls' lives and their home, FloreSer, this past year. We are grateful to have you participate with us in giving these girls a new start in life with positive opportunities. Thank you for:

- Increasing the amount for groceries each week to \$170.00 U.S. dollars starting in May of this year (a total of \$7,866.13 U.S. dollars for the year), providing them quality, fresh food each day.
- Purchasing their school supplies, shoes, uniforms, backpacks, school books and paying for their classes: \$2,234.14 U.S. dollars – an opportunity for many of the girls to receive an education.
- Christmas dinner for the girls: \$120.00 U.S. dollars plus Christmas presents of needed sweaters, pajamas and undergarments: \$507.93 U.S. dollars.
- Construction improvements on the girls' home: \$5,230.38 U.S. dollars including repairs to existing bathrooms, adding a bathroom in the girls' reconciliation room, (the room where the girls receive counseling, learn how to forgive and work through their previous abuse), concrete repairs to the building exterior, replacing the roof on the patio, setting up a storage room, additional shelves for storage, two bunk beds for additional girls, a new water pump, ceiling fans and an air conditioner.
- Purchasing needed every day items and stocking the receiving room with school supplies, personal hygiene, sundry and medical supplies. Having everything organized and on-hand each day makes all of our lives much more convenient and shows the girls how to properly organize a home: \$299.96 U.S. dollars.
- Medical needs, including purchasing the girls medicine, doctor visits and tests: \$578.89.
- > The annual beach barbecue party during the Spring Mission Trip for the children in all the orphanages. Our girls enjoyed the day with donors at the beach, the delicious food, meeting and playing with children from the other orphanages.

The above needs your donations provided – which are vital to the girls, their wellbeing, daily lives, health and future – wouldn't have happened without each of you through your generous Tres Islas donations. On behalf of the girls, all the board of directors and caregivers, we thank you for everything you do to help these girls. We ask please for you to continue helping these girls, and those who will come after them, so they all may learn how to lead a life of dignity – thanks in large part – to each and all of you. We hope to see you all during Spring Mission Week 2015: April 10th – 18th.

nalocoldayo President

Ana Lourdes de Cima

Vocal

Flor Madero

Ma. Cristina P. d'Herrera

Founder Cristina Peña de Herrera